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 VanRIMS No.: 08-2000-20 

Refers to Item #3 
Public Hearing of May 24, 2017 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  May 17, 2016 
 
TO: Mayor Robertson and Councillors 
  
CC: Sadhu Johnston, City Manager 

Paul Mochrie, Deputy City Manager 
Janice MacKenzie, City Clerk 
Lynda Graves, Manager, Administration Services, City Manager's Office 
Rena Kendall-Craden, Director, Communications  
Kevin Quinlan, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Jane Pickering, Acting General Manager, Planning and Development Services 
Jerry Dobrovolny, General Manager of Engineering Services 

  
FROM: Kent Munro, Assistant Director of Planning, Vancouver Midtown 

 
  
SUBJECT: CD-1 Rezoning: 3365 Commercial Drive and 1695-1775 East 18th Avenue – 

Public Bike Share Station requirement 
  
 
This memorandum advises Council that the conditions of approval for the above rezoning 
application have been revised to remove the condition related to the delivery of a Public 
Bike Share (PBS) station. Staff have determined there is not an appropriate location on the 
rezoning site for a PBS station. Staff will seek a PBS station for this area, when viable 
opportunities present themselves through subsequent rezoning enquires in the area.  
 
No action is required by Council, as the Summary and Recommendation for this item 
contains the changes explained in this memo. 
 
 
 
 
Kent Munro 
Assistant Director of Planning, Vancouver Midtown 
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